
Bus stop safety 
 
With the start of the new school year, Wake County Public School students will find a change in 
the process for boarding the school bus. 
 

 
When the bus driver cuts on the red flashing lights and extends the stop arm, motorists will stop. 
 

 
In the new boarding process, students will wait until the crossing control arm fully deploys before 
leaving their bus stop to board the bus.  
 

The new rule: Students wait for the 
crossing control arm to fully deploy before 
leaving the sidewalk to board the bus. 


